
 
 
 

St Mary’s ‘Early Help’ Offer 
 
St Mary’s works hard to support families experiencing difficulty. We do this in 
conjunction with Waltham Forest’s ‘Early Help’ team. 
  

What is Early Help? 
  
‘Early Help’ means providing help for children, young people and families as soon as 
problems start to emerge or where it is likely that issues will impact negatively on 
children’s outcomes. 
 
Early help… 
 

 is for children of all ages and not just the very young, 

 can be provided at any point of need; 

 can be very effective in supporting a child, young person and/or their family to 
step down from statutory services (as well as preventing the escalation of 
issues); 

 is important because there is clear evidence that it results in better outcomes 
for children. 

   
The Role of St Mary’s and London Borough of Waltham Forest  

 
Day to Day Support 
Most families, most of the time, can get on with their lives quite happily with little or 
no outside help. If they need help it is usually provided by universal services, such as 
schools. This can include the day-to-day support provided to pupils and their families 
by staff within the school.  
 
Focused Pastoral Support 
All families can have times, however, when difficulties arise and they either may not 
recognise it or may not know how to start putting things right. Without the right 
support early on, situations can easily get worse. St Mary’s plays a role in supporting 
families to address these difficulties through more focused pastoral support, which 
might include bringing in support via an external agency. 
 
Early Help Assessment 
For those children and families whose needs and circumstances make them more 
vulnerable, or where schools need the support of other agencies to meet the needs 
of the family, a coordinated multi-agency approach is usually best. At St Marys, this 
is often achieved through undertaking an Early Help Assessment to assign an Early 
Help Lead Practitioner to work closely with the family to ensure they receive the 
support they require.  Schools are a key partner in any multi-agency work to support 
families.  We use the process of assessment as a way of engaging with other 
practitioners who may already be working with the child and their family, or to bring 
on board new practitioners who would be able to provide support and advice to the 
family. This work is coordinated via team around the child/family meetings. In 
identifying families who might benefit from Early Help, the ‘Waltham Forest 
Threshold of Interventions Guide’ is applied using ‘A Guide to Thresholds and 
Practice for Working with Children and Families in Waltham Forest’. 



Early Help is everyone’s business and our staff at St Mary’s are aware of their role in 
delivering and facilitating ‘Early Help’ so that Children and Families receive the right 
help, at the right time, by the right people, for the right reasons, and where they can 
access it best. 
 
More information about Early Help in Waltham Forest can be found using this link: 
 
https://directory.walthamforest.gov.uk/kb5/walthamforest/directory/advice.page?id=C
LgXGjwxcUo 
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